
 

ISM/TEM/Events/Macmillan Coffee morning 2022 
 
7th September 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
WORLD’S BIGGEST COFFEE MORNING – FRIDAY 7th OCTOBER IN AID OF 
MACMILLAN CANCER SUPPORT 
 
I am writing to invite you to a coffee morning at Etone College on Friday 7th October. 
All money raised from the coffee morning will be donated to Macmillan Cancer 
Support. 
 
Cakes and refreshments will be available in the café at Etone from 9.30am until 
11.00am and we would love you to join us to raise funds for a very worthwhile cause.  
Year 7 pupils will be allowed out of lessons to join you for coffee and cake.  Last 
entry to this event will be 10.30am due to breaktime arrangements for our 
pupils. 
 
In order that we have an idea of numbers attending, please complete and return the 
reply slip below to confirm your attendance.  If you wish to bring friends and family 
along, they would also be welcome. However, please note that space will be 
limited so places will be allocated on a first come first served basis.  
 
I very much look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours faithfully 

  
Mr I Smith 
Headteacher 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING – FRIDAY 7th OCTOBER 2022 
 

Pupil name: ………………………………… Form Group: ……………………. 
 
I will be attending the Macmillan Coffee Morning at Etone College on Friday 7th 
October from 9.30-11.00am. 
 
Number of people attending:  ……………………….. 
 
Signed: ………………………………………….. (Parent/Carer) 
 

Please return reply slip to Reception 
 


